
Weather Postponement Contingency Plan 
Centerville Sectional Wrestling Tournament 

 
 
 
 
Given the unpredictability of winter weather and driving conditions, the 
Southwest District Board has issued a weather cancellation policy that will be 
followed by all tournaments in the Southwest District.  This policy states that if 
any of the schools participating in our tournament are under an official level 2 or 
level 3 weather advisory, we will postpone the tournament. 
 
 
The Centerville Sectional Wrestling Tournament is scheduled for 
Friday, February 14th and Saturday, February 15th. 
 
 
The following procedures will be implemented in the event 
of a level 2 or level 3 weather advisory:  

1. Communication: ���School/coach will be contacted one 
(1) hour prior to their departure time on hazardous 
weather days. Officials/Tournament workers will be 
included.   

2. Media: ��� To the extent possible, postponements, delays, 
and date/time changes will be reported to local 
television and radio stations.  The information will also 
be placed on the “SWDAB.org” and “baumspage.com” 
web sites.  

3. Contingency Plans: ���Postponement on Friday: Sessions 
1 & 2 will be held on Saturday, February 15th.  Weigh-
ins will be held at 8:30am and wrestling will begin at 



10:30am.  Finals will be held on Sunday, February 16th 
at 2:30pm. ��� Postponement on Friday and Saturday: 
Session 1 & 2 will be held Sunday, the 16th.   Weigh-
ins will be held at 8:30am and wrestling will begin at 
10:30am.  Finals will be held on Monday, February 
17th at 5:30pm. ��� In the event there are further delays, 
we will do what is best for the athletes.  

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at: 
 
937-439-3516 – Centerville High School Athletic Department 
Rob.Dement@centerville.k12.oh.us email 
 
Alan Bair 
513-265-4112 – Mobile 
937-610-2047 – Home 
 
Anthony Dattilo 
937-266-1542 – Mobile 
 
 
 


